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Please return NHS Supply Chain roll cages promptly. Roll cages are 
a critical resource and shortages significantly impact our ability to 
provide a satisfactory service to our customers.

For Health and Safety reasons would you please observe the following 
protocol when returning roll cages to NHS Supply Chain:

1) Roll cages must not be used for the storage or transportation of 
laundry, waste materials or for other dirty-use services.

2) Empty roll cages must be folded down and stacked together at the 
main delivery / collection point.

3) Repeated failure to abide by these requirements may lead to future 
deliveries being palletised.
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